

SGANSANI 1/2 ÁjÂ..Toev Tembhr 9T /TT0 tT.BDCrr1Tm [(S)-a1T/

-There was a 2/3 majority for Senator Britton to be pro tempore next semester.

## VIII. STUDENT FORUM

## IX. OFFICER REPORTS

Madame President

- She emailed Chief Jackson for project for Christmas, and they are meeting next week.
- She emailed Mr. Cochran for Higher Education.
- There will be an open seat in the spring.
- Thank you to everyone who came to Taco Mama.
- She is thinking about a SGA lock in.

Madame Vice President

If you are unable to attend a meeting, let Averie know by 8 A.M. on the Thursday the meeting is scheduled by emailing ayeager2@una.edu

- She said thank you for participation in the executive session.
- She said thank you for coming to Taco Mama.

**Madame Treasurer** 

- She is waiting to hear back from the tote bag people.
- Freshman Forum Advisor Kusz presented the fundraiser to freshman forum.
- She went to the Light the Fountain meeting this morning.
- She is going to her shared governance meeting tomorrow.

Madame Secretary

- She said that EC agreed that from this meeting forward, senate will not have a zoom option if you are sick due to technical difficulties. If you are sick, please stay home and take the absence.

Freshman Forum Advisor Kusz

- She presented the fundraiser to Freshman Forum.
- The student welfare committee presented their survey.
- The social committee passed their first bill.

**Pro-Tempore Reese** 

- She said congratulations to Senator Britton.

Chief Of Staff Wilder

- The check from Taco Mama totaled around \$130.
- He will be in contact with UNAPD to discuss permits.

Historian Gilliland

- He is meeting with Michelle Eubanks next week.
- He is working on the final report.

**DIA Ballenger** 

- Dr. Winston spoke at the executive meeting.
- She is attending a UPC meeting.

**Communications Director Elliott** 

-